
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CALENDAR LISTING - Trick or Treat…and Shop at Lake Buena Vista Factory Stores 

 
ORLANDO, Fla. (October 4, 2017) – Lake Buena Vista Factory Stores will offer guests a frightfully 
fun and safe “trick or treating” option this Halloween, Tuesday, October 31, from 1pm-9pm.  
Participating stores will pass out treats to the children while families can shop and save up to 
75% off (and sometimes more) at select stores throughout the outlet center.  Prices are so low, 
it’s scary!  NEW THIS YEAR – Face Painting from 3pm-7pm.  Everyone is invited to join in the fun 
and children are welcome to dress in costume.  Store front parking makes a trip to the center 
even more convenient. 
 
Since its opening in August 1996, Lake Buena Vista Factory Stores, a TripAdvisor® Certificate of 
Excellence award-winning outlet center, has nearly doubled in size, and today boasts 50 of the 
world’s best-known and sought-after outlet stores.  Locals and tourists alike can shop the area’s 
only Book Warehouse, Direct Tools Factory Outlet, Eddie Bauer Outlet, Old Navy Outlet and 
Rawlings Factory Store.  Since its opening, the outlet center has welcomed Carters, Calvin Klein, 
Express Factory Outlet, G by Guess, Gap, Levis®, Lindt, Loft, OshKosh, Nike, Timberland, Tommy 
Hilfiger, U.S. Polo Assn., Under Armour, and other popular brands. Guests can enjoy a relaxing 
shopping experience at the village-style center and find customer-friendly services, including 
Travelex, the global leader in foreign currency which also features Western Union services; an 
EV car charging station; Orlando Baggage Storage offering bag wrap, bag storage and bag 
delivery to the airport.  Food selection: Food Court, World of Coffee Internet Café and Frankie 
Farrell’s Irish Pub & Grille full-service restaurant. The center offers free daily scheduled shuttles 
servicing 63 Orlando and Kissimmee area resorts and hotels comprising 30,715 rooms. 
 
Savvy discount shoppers can learn about special discounts, store information and mall hours by 
following the center on their website at www.lbvfs.com or Facebook,  Twitter (@LBVFS) and 
Pinterest. 
 
Lake Buena Vista Factory Stores is adjacent to sister property, Lake Buena Vista Resort Village & 

Spa, a TripAdvisor®, Expedia and Virgin Holiday award-winning resort with its 496 unit 

condominium hotel, restaurant, signature health spa, interactive pool and tiki bar. 

 

Lake Buena Vista Factory Stores is located 1.5 miles from Walt Disney World at 15657 State 

Road 535 (S. Apopka Vineland Rd), Orlando, FL 32821, and two miles south of I-4, Exit 68. For 

hours and information, including a downloadable coupon to be exchanged on site for a coupon 

booklet valued up to hundreds of dollars in savings, visit www.LBVFS.com, or call 407-238-9301.  
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